Date: October 19, 1995

SUBJECT: Golf Course 1996 Fees Amendment

RECOMMENDATION

THAT the 1996 Fees and Charges Schedule as outlined 1in the Board
report dated October 11, 1995, be amended for twilight golf rates
as indicated in this report.

DISCUSSION:

Since the initial report was <circulated staff have gathered further
information on comparative twilight rates at other public golf courses.
It has been determined that our fees are at the low end of market and it
is recommended that they be increased at a higher rate than inflation
for 1996 and be fully reviewed again at the end of the year.

Comparative rates and the recommended new fees are attached to this
report. This information will be posted at Fraserview and Langara golf
Courses immediately in order to advise patrons of the courses.

FOR A COPY OF THE ATTACHMENTS
CONTACT BARB/JULIE
AT 257-8448
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